
Please join Ensemble Charite for a vibrant night of world-class music and community
connection. Learn more about Ensemble Charite’s mission to produce exceptional

benefit concerts in support of local charities serving our most vulnerable populations.
Your generous tax-deductible contribution will directly fund our upcoming concert on

June 3, 2024 benefitting The Preservery Foundation. 

A suggested donation of $50 per person or more is requested. 
Please RSVP with your name and the number in your your party by May 13 to the

email below.

May 14, 2024

6pm - 9pm

K Contemporary 
1412 Wazee St | Denver, CO 80202

ensemblecharite22@gmail.com
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